
~DISCUSS, CONSIDER, AND/OR APPROVE AN INTERLOCAL 

AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF BAY CITY AND MATAGORDA 

COUNTY REGARDING THE BAY CITY PUBLIC LIBRARY. 
 

 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

 INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT FOR LIBRARY SERVICES 
 

 

 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND:   

The City assumes the Management & Operation of the Bay City Public Library and the Sargent 

Library. Both locations benefit the County residents. In return, the County provides funding each 

year. The agreement is effective January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022. 

 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  County contributes $200,000.   

IMPACT ON COMMUNITY SUSTAINABILITY: The Bay City Library is an active and 

responsive part of the community by supporting citizens, local businesses & institutions through 

its numerous events and programs. The Library leads as a Civic Educator, Conversation Starter, 

Community Bridge, & Visionary. 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends City Council approve the Interlocal Agreement 

ATTACHMENTS:  Interlocal Agreement 


